LIFELINE CONNECTIONS
RECOVERY RESOURCE CENTER ADVISORY BOARD MEETING
January 17, 2019
Recovery Resource Center
9317 NE Hwy 99 Suite M

Members Present: Tom Breitenbauch

Members Absent: David Artz, Paul Foster, Randy Strutz, & John Dyer
Staff Present: Jared Sanford, Keith Wells, & Krysta Pennington

The meeting was called to order at 6:04pm

Minutes: The October 2018 minutes were reviewed and approved by the Advisory Board.

Suggestions Box: There were no suggestions to review at this time.
NEW BUSINESS

Program Update: Keith will be discussing the New Year’s budget with Jared. We served over 4,000
individuals in 6 months. There are new trifold brochures for the resource center. We received approval for
500 coins for the center, which will be ordered. Keith is working on finding a new soda machine for the
center.

Center Events: The Reach to the Homeless event was held. Jam sessions will be switched to Fridays.
Youth Group Fridays are still in development. The hope is to start with a video game contest and then
survey the youth for future events. The new art teacher for the resource center has completed orientation
and is ready to start. The | Love Recovery Dance is coming up. A Super Bowl party will also be held. We
will be looking into having a small dance at the resource center later in the year.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Meetings/Classes Update: Specialty Courts, Smart Recovery, and main campus presentations are
continuing. Two of the Facing Addiction trainings have been held so far. Grief Recovery after Substance
Passing & Parents of Addicted Loved Ones meetings are still in development. The nutrition class just
finished its nine weeks. A gardening on a budget class is in development, as well as a volunteer lawyer
program.

Volunteer Schedule: Volunteers are doing well, with two more just having completed orientation. Randy
will no longer be overseeing the volunteer schedule.

OTHER DISCUSSION

Tom will follow up with John regarding his availability to be on the Advisory Board. Postings
for Advisory Board membership will be posted at the resource center and on Keith’s Facebook
page. The one year anniversary will be discussed at the next meeting for event planning.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:38pm.



Respectfully Submitted, Krysta Pennington



